
 

September was time to start education year. This year, students started school a 

week earlier because we will have one winter and one spring holiday different from 

last years.  

  

 

We had a meeting with the students who travelled to Kosice and talked about the 

details. They were so excited to meet their peers in Kosice and spent time 

together. The students were getting prepared for the presentation in Kosice. 


